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I stand against the repeal of vote-by-mail in the state of Oregon. Mail voting is not 

only a useful tool to ensure our citizens can vote and make their voices heard, but an 

IMPORTANT one. There are people who cannot go to a polling station the day of the 

election, like those with disabilities, those who need to work multiple jobs, those that 

live in rural areas, and more. Vote-by-mail is a victory for free speech and democracy 

in Oregon, and it should not be surrendered. Anyone who believes in limiting and 

constraining voting rights is not a true American, and does not love this country. 

Voting is the right of every American citizen, and any attempt to silence the voice of 

the people should be met with contempt and opposition. SB 210 is not supported by 

the will of the people. 


